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 THIS WEEK AT DPC
Sunday,

September 5
Worship Service, 10:15am, Sanctuary
Bible Quizzing, 12-2pm, Youth Room

Monday Labour Day: church building & office closed

Wednesday Men's Prayer Breakfast, 7am, Cafe

Friday Mom's Group, 9am, Gymnasium
Arabic Church Service, 7:30pm, Chapel

Saturday Saturday Morning Prayer, 8:30am, Fireside Room

Sunday,
September 12

New Service Times!

Family Service, 9:15am, Sanctuary
Intermission, 10-11am, Cafe

Worship Service, 11am, Sanctuary
Bible Quizzing, 12pm, Youth Room

DEER PARK CHURCH IS A PLACE WHERE CHRIST IS KNOWN | PROCLAIMED | EXALTED

SEPTEMBER 5:
1 CORINTHIANS 12  |  BEN ELLIOTT  |  LEAD PASTOR
HAPPY SEPTEMBER LONG WEEKEND!

NEXT WEEKEND SEPTEMBER 12:
MARK 8: 27-38  |  ANDREW RILLING  |  CARE & COMMUNITY
NEW SERVICE TIMES @ 9:15 & 11AM

SERVICE @ 10:15AM



FAMILY NEWS: Heather & Derek Beattie welcomed their second baby, Noah Brent, to the family on August 22. He 
weighed 8lbs 8oz and is healthy and happy and eating all the time! Congratulations!

COVID-19 UPDATE FROM PASTOR BEN
Hello friends, having reviewed the new provincial guidelines released today, we will be celebrating worship as usual 
this weekend, including communion, but we are asking everyone who is able to wear a mask. As we move forward 
into the fall, our plans for fall church events are all still moving ahead, though with the extra care and masking that 
is being asked of us, but we remain as committed as ever to the principle that families need to gather for worship, 

children and teens need to hear the gospel in language that they understand, and the community needs to contin-
ue gathering together regularly to pray and to study God's Word. Our goal continues to be to strike a balance that 

includes careful attention to community health, and also careful attention to the spiritual needs of our families and 
neighbours. God bless you all my friends, and may he guard and guide our pathway forward. Please do also feel free 

to contact me directly at the church office if you have any questions or concerns.  - Pastor Ben


